
COMPLIANCE WITH NYSE CORPORATE GOVERNANCE LISTINGS STANDARDS 

Annually, our Chief Executive Officer is required to certify to the New York Stock Exchange that he is 

not aware of any violation by the company of NYSE corporate governance listing standards as of the date 

of that certification, qualifying that certification to the extent necessary. 

On June 23, 2017, our Chief Executive Officer submitted such certification, which contained no 

qualification. 


